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February 16, 1965

Respected Mr, Ahmed Shuqairy,

On behalf of the Chinese People's Institute
of Foreign Affairs, I warmly welcome you and your
délegation to visit China in Mareh or April this
year. I believe your visit will promote the tra-
ditional friendship between the peoples of China
and Palestine, and will also strengthen the mutual
support and co-operation in their common struggle
against imperialism,

T-will be most grateful if you would kindly
inferm me at your earliest convenience through the
Chinese Embassy in the U. A. R. about the specific
time of your visit as well as your wishes,

With kind regards,

Sincerely yours,
(Signed)

Chang Hsi-jo,
President,
Chinese People's Institute
of Foreign Affairs



